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Dear Rebecca,

Congratulations on being a Classroom-Focused Grant recipient of the Education
Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning for the amount of
$2,458.00! While the grant monitoring and reporting process is simple, the Education
Minnesota Foundation has some general requirements for using foundation funds to
implement your project.

This letter includes a letter of agreement on the following page. Please review, sign and
return one of the two copies to us in the postage-paid envelope by March 15, 2019. By
signing and returning this letter, you are consenting to the terms of agreement. Your check
will be issued after we have received your signed letter (by the due date above). The forms
needed to complete the grant reporting process will be emailed to you once we receive
your signed letter. All questions should be directed to Dayonna Knutson, Foundation
Director, at 651-292-4834 or dayonna.knutson@edmn.org.

Thank you for your participation in the grant application process. We are very proud
of the Education Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning, and
especially proud of your achievements and those of this year’s other grant recipients.

Yours truly,

A

Tucker Quetone, president
Board of Trustees
Education Minnesota Foundation for Excellence in Teaching and Learning
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